April 26, 1994

Remington Arms éompany
14 Hoefler Avenue
Ilion, New York 13357

Attention: Dennis Sanita
Dear Mr. Sanita:

On April 18, 1994, while participating in our monthly qualification
program, my rifle experienced an abnormality that I had not incurred pre-
viously. While chambering a Federal 308 Winchester Match 168 grain Boat-~
tail hollow point, the bolt was placed in a closed position when the
rifle discharged accidentally. WMy shooting finger was not in the trigger
guard when this occurred.

This weapon was purchased in 1990 and approximately 550 to 600 rounds
have been fired through it.

In the early stages, this weapon was experiencing a functioning prob-
lem with the bolt extracting empty brass casings. This was corrected by a
new insertion of a retaining clip to the front bolt. This work was per—
formed by Cherry Cormers, 11136 Congress Road, Medina, Ohio, phone:
216-948-~1238,

Your cooperation in this is greatly appreciated and time is of the
essence in repair and return of this weapon as it is used by our Tactical
Team.

Sincerely,

C.O
.%O\»%w
Gregory C. Varga
~ - . Range Officer
Bracksville Police

Department

(Phone: 216-526-8900)
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